
Temporary traffic order – Nablus
Avenue

From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of Scottish Water manhole repair
works being carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in Nablus
Avenue (at the rising bollard), Dundee

This notice comes into effect on Wednesday 8th April at 7pm until Thursday
9th April 2020 at 6am.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

No alternative routes are available.

For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development
Dundee City Council
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